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Food Service Department updates: 
! STEAM week went great! 	

o The two meal choices and serving areas made service pretty 
smooth and keep the wait time down. 	

!  Summer Food Service Program	
o We have been approved to operate the summer food service 

program in Thorne Bay during the summer months.	
o Menus for the entire summer are complete and posted on the 

district website.	
o Menus will also be handed out the last week of school to all 

students and staff	
o Flyers for the program will be posted throughout town and on 

Thorne Bay’s Facebook page	
o The program will begin the first week of June and end on 

August 16th	
o Meals will be served Monday thru Friday at 8:30 – 9:00am 

Breakfast and 12:30 – 1:00pm for Lunch	
! Highlights from the 2018-2019 school year	

o We switched from paper ware to washables in Thorne Bay. 
" Sustaining this will save the district $5,000 or more yearly 

o I created new counting procedures for our CEP schools that are 
within the NSLP guidelines 

o I streamlined the ordering and inventorying procedures for 
POW’s sites 

	
Thank you for a great school year, 
 
Naomi M. McDonald 


